
15 Jun 2010 

 

Mr Sam Ho  

Convener, Liaison Group  

Association for Geoconservation, Hong Kong  

 

Dear Mr. Ho,  

 

I refer to your email of 10.6.2010 to the Director of Planning, which has been 

referred to us for reply to you.  

 

Please note that the site referred to in your email, at Sam Tam Lo near Bride's 

Pool Nature Trail, falls within the Plover Cove Country Park.  As the area is 

under the jurisdiction of Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department, I 

trust that they will investigate the case and reply to you accordingly.    

 

Regarding the planning matter raised in your email, we understand from the 

Sha Tin, Tai Po & North District Planning Office that they are not processing 

any applications for planning permission/zoning amendment related to the 

subject site as the area is currently not covered by any statutory plan.    

 

Should you have any queries, please contact the undersigned at 2158 6125.  

 

Edward P.L. LI  

for Director of Planning 

 


